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DATE:  Saturday, March 23, 2013 

 

TO:  Honorable Representative Arien H. Siegfreid, Chairman, 

        and other distinguished members of the House Fed & State Affairs Committee 

 

SUBJECT:  Written Testimony in SUPPORT of HB2324-Prolife Heartbeat Protection 

 

 

It is with great concern I am writing in support of moving HB2324 to the floor of the 

house for a favorable vote.  We have devalued life in our society for so long that we have 

dehumanized ourselves and the next generation.  This is our opportunity to repair some of 

the damage that has come about by the tragedy that abortion has caused our society as a 

whole.  When we disregard a human life through abortion we disregard life in general.  

Please help us bring the morals back into check by voting in favor of putting this bill up 

for a vote. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Respectively, 

 

Cindy A. Boller 
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